
 
CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058  
 
 

PRESS RELEASE   
 

DATE:   April 16, 2018 
 
TOPIC:  UPDATE: Pavement Preservation Projects for the week of April 16, 2018 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
This week the City of The Dalles Public Works Department will continue pavement preservation projects. 
Due to weather, work on East 12th Street between H Street and Kelly Avenue has been delayed until the 
week of April 23, 2018. 
 
East 9th Street and East 10th Street between Oregon and Quinton Streets. Transportation crews will 
patch streets following recent upgrades to the sanitary sewer. Full road closure from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
at this location on April 16, 2018. 
 
In preparation for chip sealing activities in June 2018, the transportation crews will prepare the street 
surface in the following locations:  
 
Union Street between 4th Street and 10th Street. No parking zone signs will be placed on Tuesday April 
17 ahead of street closures on Wednesday April 18. Motorists are asked to park vehicles outside of the work 
zone during work hours. Rolling road closures will move through the pavement restoration project area, 
moving south to north, from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at this location Wednesday April 18. 
 
West 10th Street between Walnut Street and the bridge east of Cherry Heights Road. No parking zone 
signs will be placed on Wednesday April 18 ahead of street closures on Thursday April 19. Motorists are 
asked to park vehicles outside of the work zone during work hours. Rolling road closures will move through 
the pavement restoration project area, moving east to west, from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at this location 
Thursday April 19. 
 
The purpose of these projects is to extend the service life of the pavement structure.  
 
Please proceed with caution in these areas during construction times and observe all temporary traffic 
control devices. Thank you for your patience during this work.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 

 


